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GEOMORPHOLOGY MONITORING PLAN 

The Geomorphology Monitoring Plan is currently in development.  
PCWA will distribute a draft monitoring plan to resource agencies, 
Native American Tribes, non-governmental organizations, and 
members of the public in late 2010 for review and comment.  A 
final plan, addressing comments, will be included in the Final 
Application for New License filed with the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission on or before February 28, 2011. 

 

 

Placer County Water Agency 
P.O. Box 6570 

Auburn, CA  95604 

October 2010 




